
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 1st of November 2023 

 

Welcome back for the second half of this Autumn Term. 

We hope you and your family have managed to have a rest and are now ready for the run up to Christmas.  

This term is just under 8 weeks long but there is no doubt it will fly by, ending with the opportunity to welcome 

you into Healey School to watch our festive performances. 

School closes for Christmas quite late this year with our final day being Thursday 21st of December. 

School dinners for this half term. 

Your child’s meal choices for this half term have now been entered into our computer system 

and cannot be altered until next half term.  

Payment for school dinners is made via the new School Comms app. 

We would like to say a big thank you to all of you who have already set yourselves up on the 

new School Comms app.  

131 pupils (54%) of the school are now using the app, which is fantastic – if you haven’t set 

yourself up yet please do!  

This half term the cost of a school meal will be £2.60 

1 Week = £13.00   Half term to Christmas = £101.40 (7 weeks and 4 days) 

School Photographs – Thursday 9th of November. 

Tempest photography will be in school next week to take new photos of our pupils. 

Smartest hair and uniform for next Thursday please! 

 

Healey School Halloween Disco 

It’s our Halloween Disco this evening.  

Children to come along in fancy dress, there will be lots of fun activities, sweets to buy and stalls to visit – 

therefore they will need some loose change to buy things and take part. 

All pupils attending will get a drink and something to eat. 

Please accompany your child into school to register them at 4:30pm and pick them up again at 6pm. There is no 

need to stay with them. 

Only current Healey pupils may attend. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flu immunisations for all pupils – Friday 24th of November 

The school nurse team will be in school on Friday the 24th of November to offer free Flu immunisations to all our pupils.  

If you wish for your child to have the flu vaccine this year please complete the form by following the link below. 

https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/82b854d8 

This link is now active and will close on the 22nd November. 

Follow the link for more info. 

Christmas Celebrations at Healey School. 

I know Christmas seems a long way off, however I know how prepared our Healey parents like to be.  

Therefore below are the dates of our Christmas performances this year. 

Tuesday 12th of December – Year 3 and 4 performances at 2pm and 6pm 

Wednesday 13th of December – Reception Nativity at 9:30am and 1:30pm  

Wednesday 13th of December – Year 1 and 2 performances at 2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 20th of December – Year 5 and 6 Carol Concert at 9:30am  

  

Before and After School Club. 

Our before and after school club is busier than it ever has been with often over 40 

pupils attending both morning and evening. 

We know that our club provides a vital service for our working families to provide 

wrap around care whilst many of you are busy at work. 

It is only meant to be used for this purpose and not as an after school activity club. 

It may be the case in the future that we will have to cap the numbers who can 

attend for safety reasons.  

Please only use the club if you need it for child care reasons. 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 2023. 

 Poppies and a selection of other merchandise for the Royal British Legion is now available to purchase in school – pupils 

are asked to bring a reasonable silver coin donation for a poppy and a £2 for slap bracelets, £1 for reflectors and 

wristbands if they would like one. 

School Comms App 

As you read earlier, all our payments for meals, trips, events and consent for competitions and clubs will eventually be done via 

the school comms app. To get set up you need to download School Gateway app from App store or Google Play store. 

Please ensure that you have this installed on your mobile device – our school office can help you if need be. 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/82b854d8


 


